

[image: image2.png][~

MISSION PERMANENTE DUROYAUME DU BAHREIN €, SNEEINELE
AUPRES DE TOFFICE DES NATIONS UNIES B >
GENEVEVIENNE : i






41st Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review (UPR)

Kingdom of Bahrain’ Statement
Review of Philippines UPR

Presented by/ Mrs. Sarah Al Hajeri

Second Secretary to the Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Bahrain to the United Nations in Geneva
Geneva 14th November 2022

Madam Vice President,

On behalf of my delegation I am pleased to welcome the delegation of the Philippines, we would like to express our thanks and appreciation for the extensive presentation made to our distinguished Council on the fourth UPR report, in which it is clearly shown that the Philippines have demonstrated both visible and sincere efforts in focusing on the promotion and protection of all human rights.

Madam Vice President,

My delegation commends the firm constitutional commitment of the Philippines to Human Rights through the vast radical reforms that have affected the various national courses of action, and we highly appreciate the great gains and tangible achievements that have been made through the continuous efforts and collaboration between the Kingdom of Bahrain and the Philippines in the eradication  of human trafficking and in the advancement in the fields of human rights  development, economic and social development.
In this context, my delegation makes the following recommendations:  

· Continue the efforts in implementing the new development models aimed at further promoting economic and social development.

· Continue its efforts to strengthen human rights, particularly within the framework of migrant workers and women rights.

The Delegation of Bahrain wishes the Philippines a successful UPR Review

Thank you Madam Vice President.
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